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   Present                                                                       Absent                                

    

Councilman- William Karn                             Councilman William Rockhill 

Councilwoman Mary Ann Rubyor  

Councilman- Robert Seager  

Supervisor William Hasenauer           

Deputy Supervisor- John Isley 

 

1.  Supervisor William Hasenauer opened the hearing with reading of the ad 

 @ 6:15 pm 

 

- The moratorium on Hydrofracking will give the town extra time for the 

Town to research this. 

- Boonville has signed a moratorium in November 2011 

- If the waste goes into the ground it will contaminate the drinking water. 

- Councilman Robert Seager has been and will be attending all meetings 

concerning Hydrofracking. 

- Councilwoman Mary Ann Rubyor mentioned that the Moratorium needs 

to be changed to include 2012. 

 

*** A motion was made by Councilwoman Maryann Rubyor and seconded by 

Councilman William Karn to adjourn the hearing@ 6:42 P.M.  

 

Councilman- William Karn-yes 

Councilwoman- Mary Ann Rubyor – yes 

                        Councilman- Robert Seager-yes  

Supervisor William Hasenauer – yes   

 

2. Closed @ 6:42 P.M. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

_____________________ 

Kathy A. Schmelzle 

Town Clerk 

 

_____________________ 

Adrienne Coonrod 

Deputy Town Clerk 


